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Friday 27th June 

Dear parents/carers,  

We are very excited to let you know that we have booked our annual summer treat, the 
inflatable assault course, for Friday 11th July. This year, we have booked a slightly different 
but equally exciting treat for our Nursery and Reception children. We have found that some 
elements of the assault course were a bit too tricky for some of our younger children to 
navigate, so we have also booked a double decker soft play bus - 
https://www.northeastplaybus.co.uk/ 

Children are all welcome to come into school in their normal school PE kit on that day.  

Could you please ensure that: 

● Any children with long hair have it tied up with a bobble and not a plastic or metal 
clip.  

● Children wear long trousers/tights and a long sleeved top to limit the risk of a 
friction burn.  

The course will be arriving very early on the morning of the 11th so, at drop off, please 
ensure that your children do not go onto the field. We have carried out a comprehensive risk 
assessment. Staff will be stationed at the start, middle and end of the course to support 
children getting on and off. Children will be briefed on what the expectations are to ensure 
they can enjoy the course safely. Last year the event went down brilliantly with the children 
and they can’t wait to get back on it! 

We will remind you of the key information closer to the event. If you have any further 
questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Many thanks,  

Joel Routledge 

 

 


